
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COUNCIL – NOVEMBER 21, 2017 

Title:  STAFF ATTENDANCE FOR PUBLIC MEETING 

                                               

Submitted by: Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 

 

Whereas, some residents of students that have been transferred to Fr. John Kelly Catholic Elementary 
School as a result of the closure of Our Lady of Peace Catholic Elementary School, have expressed 
concerns with respect to the traffic along Keele Street and the safe crossing of Keele Street, and are 
requesting a community meeting to discuss possible resolutions. 
 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 

1. That appropriate staff from identified City of Vaughan departments be directed to attend a future 
meeting convened by the local and regional councillor with the residents to discuss their 
concerns.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Mario F. Ferri 
Local and Regional Councillor 
 
 
Attachments 

 
N/A 


